State of Maine

Department of Administrative and Financial Services

Division of Procurement Services and Sourcewell, formerly the National Joint Powers Alliance® (NJPA)
Public Notice for RFP #121918 TRAILERS WITH RELATED EQUIPMENT, ACCESSORIES, AND SERVICES
The State of Maine Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Division of Procurement Services, on behalf of Sourcewell, formerly the National Joint Powers Alliance® (NJPA) are requesting proposals from responsible vendors to provide TRAILERS WITH RELATED EQUIPMENT, ACCESSORIES, AND SERVICES.
In accordance with State procurement practices, the Department is hereby announcing the publication of a Request for Proposals (RFP) #121918 TRAILERS WITH RELATED EQUIPMENT, ACCESSORIES, AND SERVICES.
Although the RFP is formally released by Sourcewell, all interested vendors are encouraged to submit a proposal, in accordance with the instructions found in the RFP.
Sourcewell, formerly the National Joint Powers Alliance® (NJPA), on behalf of Sourcewell and its current and potential member agencies, which includes all governmental, higher education, K-12 education, not-for-profit, tribal government, and all other public agencies located in all fifty states, Canada, and internationally, issues this Request For Proposal (RFP) to result in a national contract solution for the procurement of #121918 TRAILERS WITH RELATED EQUIPMENT, ACCESSORIES, AND SERVICES. 
Details of this RFP are available beginning November 1, 2018. Details may be obtained by letter of request to James Voelker, Sourcewell, 202 12th Street Northeast, P.O. Box 219, Staples, MN 56479, or by e-mail at RFP@sourcewell-mn.gov. 
	Proposals will be received until December 19, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. Central Time at the above address and opened December 20, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Central Time.


